
 
 
 
 
To, 
      
      Divisional Forest Officer 
      Forest Division 
      Fatehpur                                                                                                           Date: 22/10/2020 
 
Subject:   Regarding shortcomings observed in Online Proposal No.: 

FP/UP/Approach/49274/2020. 

 

Proposed Protected Forest Land to be diverted for Entry/Exit of HPCL Retail Outlet on 

Fatehpur - Lalganj Road NH-335 (Old NH-232), In KM. No. 81, (CH. No. 80.135, RHS), At 

Khasra No.- 204, Village- Saripur Bera, Tehsil – Fatehpur, District - Fatehpur (U.P.) 

 
Respected Sir, 
 
In reference to letter No. 8B/UP/06/124/2020/FC/967, Ministry of Environment, Forest & 
Climate Change, Integrated Regional Office, Lucknow replies to EDS raised on 15.10.2020, 
are as follows:  
 
 

S. 
No. 

Essential Details Sought Replies 

 
1 

As per Google Earth imageries lateral shift has 
been observed in proposed area, this needs to be 
clarified. 
 

As per raised objection, Correction has been 
done in the KML file of proposed land to be 
diverted. 
Correct KML file of proposed HPCL retail outlet 
has been uploaded. 
 

2 Revised CA scheme for plantation of 190 plants 
has to be submitted. 

As per raised objection, Correction has been 
done in the CA scheme for plantation. 
Correct CA scheme has also been uploaded. 
 

 

Kindly consider the matter and accept the proposal. 

 

 

 

(Aurhorised Signatory) 

Hindustan Petroleum Corporation Ltd. 

Kanpur Retail Regional Office 

 


